
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

REGULAR SONOMA COUNTY WASTE MANAGEMENT AGENCY (ZERO WASTE SONOMA) 
BOARD MEETING ON 

September 21, 2023 

 

The regular meeting of the Sonoma County Waste Management Agency (SCWMA) 
scheduled for Thursday, September 21, 2023 at 9:00 AM will be cancelled.  The next 
meeting will be Thursday, October 19, 2023 at 9:00 AM.   

 

Dated:  September 14, 2023 

             

Leslie Lukacs, Zero Waste Sonoma Executive Director 

         


